
6/28/2020 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily walk; and exalt 

the name of Jesus through teaching His Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and  

 

10:30 outdoor church service today 

Sermon - Dean Yoder 

 

Music – Ryan Eash 

 

 

Announcements: 

 

1. Praise the Lord! Jessie and Julie Lambright have welcomed a baby girl into 

the world yesterday, June 27th! Her name is Jaleesa Joy 

 

2. There are still a number of items on the “Left Behind” table. Please check 

the table beside the ladies’ restroom for lost or forgotten items.  

 

3. We are planning an outdoor service here at Townline for July 5th. We will 

have some outdoor things for both the Sunday school hour and the worship 

service. Remember to bring chairs. 

 

4. Our normal fellowship meal for July 5th is cancelled, but we would 

encourage people to bring their own sack lunches and hang out under the 

trees for a time of fellowship. 

 

5. Get it on your calendars! This year’s camping weekend is planned for 

September 18, 19, & 20. More details will be coming soon. 

Let’s remember to pray 

• for the families in the loss of Stephanie Miller and Joni Raber.  

• for all the Covid-19 cases in our county, and especially in our 

church family. 

• for Susan Stutzman as she serves the Lord in Colorado 

• our country during these troubled times 

• our church family, young and old alike, 

Isaiah25:6-9 

On this mountain the Lord of hosts will make for all peoples 

a feast of rich food, a feast of well-aged wine, 

 of rich food full of marrow, of aged wine well refined. 

And he will swallow up on this mountain 

the covering that is cast over all peoples, 

 the veil that is spread over all nations. 

He will swallow up death forever; 

and the Lord God will wipe away tears from all faces, 

and the reproach of his people he will take away from all the earth, 

 for the Lord has spoken. 

It will be said on that day, "Behold, this is our God; we have waited 

for him, that he might save us. 

This is the Lord; we have waited for him; 

 let us be glad and rejoice in his salvation." 

Youth Activity 

Youth sponsors- Mark and Fanny Wickey, Garrett and Audrey 

Martin, John and Susan Yoder  

Presidents- Martha Wickey, Jonathan Martin  

Vice Presidents- Chadwick Yoder, Krystal Eash 

Wednesday, June 17, is kickball at church 6:00 P.M.  

The youth sponsors will be grilling for supper and y’all can bring a 

snack/finger food to go with it!  

Check out GroupMe for more info.  

Would someone like to host a youth volleyball at your place on August 

23? If so please contact one of the youth sponsors 


